
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM:     Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

DATE:     June 23, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Resolution of the Tualatin City Council Calling on Clean Water Services to Take Certain Actions  
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
At the May 26, 2025 City Council meeting, the City Council authorized a resolution to be crafted requesting 
that Clean Water Services do two things: 

1) Come before the City Council annually to discuss their rates, and 
2) Participate in discussions about their billing needs. 

 

Attached is a resolution responsive to the Council’s request. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Resolution 


